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Our Ref: JH/HM  

1st February 2024  

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Last academic year, St George’s Junior School trialled a SEND coffee morning in which parents 
and carers of pupils were invited to attend. With positive feedback, this is something that we 
would like to continue more regularly going forward.  
  
We will be holding a joint meeting with Woodfield Infant School in our hall at 9am on Tuesday 
27th February. The aim of these sessions is to share SEND information updates, provide space 
for shared ideas and discussions and where possible, invite external agencies to work in 
partnership with the St George’s and Woodfield community. We welcome Abi Taylor, a 
representative of PACC (Parent and Carer Council), to join us for our first meeting.  
  
In conjunction with Woodfield Infant School, and in order to make these mornings as useful as 
possible, we would welcome any suggestions for topics to be covered in the future. Should you 
have any suggestions, please complete the form below:  
  
https://forms.office.com/e/E3BjvbvKkF  
  
We look forward to seeing you soon. Thank you for your continued support,  
  
Yours faithfully, 
  

J Hughes                           

Mrs J Hughes  
SENCO  
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